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SERVICE BULLETIN # 85

PART NUMBER CHANGE

This is to notify all Webb customers of recent part number changes.  The 2327 hub
is being replaced by the 2347 hub.  The only difference between the two hubs is that
the 2327 hub has a screw on hubcap while the 2347 hub has a bolt on hubcap
(Hubcap not available from Webb).  All the other components are interchangeable.  

This change is also occurring with the 2328 hub.  It is being replaced by the 2348
hub.  The only difference between the two hubs is that the 2328 hub has a screw on
hubcap while the 2348 hub has a bolt on hubcap (Hubcap not available from Webb).
All the other components are interchangeable. 

These changes are effective immediately.  If you have any questions regarding these
changes, please contact us at the address or phone number shown on this bulletin or
at sales@webbwheel.com.
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